
From:
To:
Subject: FW: NEED FOR SPEED...........
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 7:41:28 AM

 
 

From:  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 9:37 AM
To: 
Subject: Fw: NEED FOR SPEED...........
 
 

From: 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 11:38 AM
To: 
Subject: NEED FOR SPEED...........
 
To Whom It May Concern,
 
I am writing to express my concern about not having access to high speed internet at my property
located at 19013 South Osage Ct., which is at the intersection of Hedgeapple and Osage
approximately 10 miles South of North Platte, Nebraska. I am a member of the Lincoln County board
of Commissioners and also the owner of an architectural firm in North Platte.  It is very difficult to
maintain operations with either of those entities without highspeed fiber serving the area. I also
have a neighbor to the North that attempts to operate her real estate business from her home
without high speed internet. I would appreciate anything you could do to help resolve this critical
issue.
 
Respectfully,
 
Joseph R. Hewgley    
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June 24,  2022 

To whom it may concern: 

 I am a land owner in Lincoln county Nebraska, we have lived on our property for about 5 years.  
We live right off of Hwy 83 about 10 miles from town.  The internet services is spotty at best along with 
cell service.  In looking for internet when we were moving to this property we had one choice and the 
rate of speed barely supports our family of 4.  During COVID my children had zoom classes and the 
reception was delay or we were unable to connect services.  I am a Trauma coordinator for our hospital I 
am on-call 24/7 for critical patients.  I have been in this position for 1 year and on several occasions I 
have missed phone calls due to lack of cell service.  We installed a booster and this helps but we still 
have issues with reception.  An example would be if I receive a phone call while driving I have to stop on 
the highway prior to my entering my driveway to finish my phone call due to my call will drop.   

 It would be a huge benefit for our region to have high speed internet in our area it would help 
with my children being able to complete their homework at home and work related issues.   

 

Regards,  

Kellie Mahanes RN, BSN,CEN  
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